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Dear Committee members,

I urge you to please vote no on HB3063. Requiring all children to be injected with products
produced by a for-profit company that has zero liability in the safety of their product is
criminal, unjust, and unconstitutional. What's next? Psychiatric drugs for all minors to prevent
school shootings? Antidepressants for all new mothers so they don’t potentially develop post
partum depression and harm their children?

HB3063 was written to supposedly keep infants and immune compromised children safe. Has
it occurred to you that infants do not attend schools? Or that those who are immune
compromised can just as easily die from the common cold or hand foot and mouth as they can
from the measles? What about the students who will no longer be able to attend school if
they are not current on their Hep B vaccine if HB3063 passes? Did you realize that a student
who has Hep B can attend school while the non vaccinated student would be denied?

Thank you for taking the time to read this.
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